
   Brecksville Broadview Heights
Middle School
  Auditorium Renovation Project
           

A Partnership for Our Students
PSO - BBHCSD - Community

WHY RENOVATE?

Middle School 
AUDITORIUM

WHO USES THE AUDITORIUM?

SCHOOL USES INCLUDE:
•	 Middle School Spring Musical
•	 2nd Grade Musicals
•	 3rd Grade Holiday Shows
•	� 4th- 8th Grade Band, Choir  

& Orchestra Concerts
•	 Speech & Debate Team
•	 5th Grade D.A.R.E. Graduation
•	 Parent Meetings
•	� Middle School Student  

Study Periods

COMMUNITY USES INCLUDE:
•	 Summer Camps
•	 Dance Recitals
•	 Private Business Events 

HOW TO FUND?
•	 PSO and BBHCSD Contributions
•	 Fundraisers
•	 Donations
•	 Sponsorships & Grants

HOW TO HELP?
•	 Fundraising Opportunities
•	 Monetary Gifts
•	 In-Kind Donations
•	 Volunteering

COMMITTEE CHAIRS:
Kerry Ely & Denise Gawlik
psokerryanddenise@yahoo.com

This project is a joint partnership of the BBH District and PSO.   
It is a multi-year plan to upgrade technology and give  

a much needed facelift to this highly used space.

WHAT REPAIRS  
ARE NEEDED?
•	 Electrical Board  
•   Lighting             
•	 Auditorium Seating
•	 Handicapped Access
•	 Carpet and Paint
•	� Refinish Floors  

and Stage Area
•	 Stage Curtain

WHAT’S THE COST?
Estimated dollars needed 

 exceeds $200K

The MS Auditorium serves a significant purpose for our students, families and residents.  
From countless student performances and daily study use, to District events and  

local business needs, it plays a visible and starring role in our community!

Some patchwork was done in 1992; however, it is mostly original to its construction in 1970.  
Fifty years later, the space is showing its age and is in need of substantial repairs and TLC!  


